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Newtown Church of England  
Primary School 

 

 
Growing together  

in strength, love and wisdom,  
we shine. 

 

Newsletter 
Friday 28th March 2025 

______________ 
 

Message from the Head 
As we continue to give the children all the 
opportunities we can, it has again been a busy week 
with children taking part in two swimming galas. Firstly, 
at Oswestry School on Tuesday and then again on 
Wednesday at Ellesmere Primary.  
 
On Thursday, we welcomed St Peters Year 5 and 6 
football team to Newtown where we had our first 
football match between the two schools. Whilst 
Newtown narrowly lost the match, a rematch is in the 
pipeline along with opportunities for our girls. Watch 
this space!  
 
Next Wednesday, our Year 6 children and staff will 
venture off down to ‘The Big Smoke’ to visit the Houses 
of Parliament and watch Matilda the Musical in the 
West End. Further information will be shared at the 
start of the week.  

 
School Debts 

A reminder that there are still quite a lot of debt 
outstanding for both school meals and clubs.  As we 
approach Financial Year End, please can all balances be 
cleared by 31st March 2025.  
 
You can pay on-line by visiting 
Eduspot.co.uk/schoolmoney or you can telephone the 
school with your payment card details. 
 
Shropshire Council policy is that there should be no 
more than three meals outstanding at any one time 
and all accounts should be topped up with credit 
before meals are taken. Thank you for your 
cooperation with this.  
 
 

Parents Evening 
Next Monday and Tuesday we have our Spring Term 
Parents Evening. We look forward to welcoming you 
into school and sharing your child’s books and 
progress. It is a great opportunity for teachers to share 
with you the children’s learning journey and how we 
can further support academic and social development.  
The time slots for these appointments are 10minutes 
long and for most children that is long enough to share 
progress, areas or strength and points for development 
but after your meeting, if you feel a need for further 
discussion, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  
 

Year 5 & Year 6 Staffing 
Mrs Lingard’s absence from school has been extended 
until mid-June due to ill-health. In her absence Miss 
Morris will continue to lead our Year 5 and Year 6 
children which she has been doing very successfully 
over recent weeks. We wish Mrs Lingard well in her 
recovery.  
 

Easter Egg Raffle 
Thank you to all those children who brought in Easter 
Eggs in return for a dress-down day. We have lots! They 
are now in the – trustworthy – hands of the Friends of 
Newtown Team ready for the Easter Raffle on 10th 
April.  
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Weekly Attendance 
Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow… 

 
Owl – 95%  

Hawk – 97%  
Kestrel - 96%  

Osprey - 98%    
Falcon – 94%  

  
Weekly average: 96% 

 

 
 

Class Dojo Champions 
Owl Class 

Tommy, Elsie & Arabella 
 

Hawk Class 
Lando, Eleanor & Tommy 

 
Kestrel Class 

Rene, Rocco-Joe & Harriet 
 

Osprey & Falcon Class 
Alfred, Percy & Trevor 

 

 
 

Shining Stars of the Week 
'Joyful is the person who finds wisdom, the one who gains understanding.'  

Proverbs 3:13 

 
Owl Class 

Tommy for making great choices in his learning. 
 

Hawk Class 
AJ for producing some excellent work in literacy and 

for making correct choices. 
 

Kestrel Class 
Rocco for having a brilliant week of learning.  

 
Osprey & Falcon Class 

Trevor for his engagement in his work this week and 
being an expert historian.  

Outside Achievements 
Esme for completing her Stage One swimming award.  

 
Olivia for completing her Stage 7 swimming award 

and Rookie Lifesavers award.  
 

Sadie for being named ‘Star of the Week’ in her 
Curtain Call singing, dancing and acting club and Girl 

of the Match for her football team.  
 

Very well done to all!  
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 Mr Crompton. 

 
 

Key School Dates 
March 
31st March  Parents Evening 
 
April  
1st April   Parents Evening 
2nd April  Year 6 London Trip 
4th April   Newtown Escape Rooms 
10th April  Easter Raffle 
 
May 
1st May School Closed – Local Election 
12th – 15th May Year 6 SATs Week 
16th May Newtown Colour Run 
 
June 
8th – 13th June Phonics Screening Check 
 Year 4 Multiplication Check 
 
27th June Sports Day 
 1:15pm start 
 Parents Welcome 
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